From: Mackenzie Godfrey

Sent: April 10, 2025 9:41 AM
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: DVP #00289 1911/1913 Belmont Avenue

To whom it may concern,

| am a neighbour of the above noted address seeking a DVP regarding site setbacks, site coverage and height allowances.
| am writing to support these variance requests and see no concerns from a neighbor perspective. These changes were
already in place prior to the owners home purchase and they do not negatively impact the overall streetscape and
character of the neighbourhood.

Thanks,

Mackenzie Godfrey
1903 Belmont Avenue





